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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

Y4 Hairspray Production  
On Wednesday our Y4 class took part in Hairspray Jr 

the Musical at St John Bosco. They were absolutely 
brilliant, and we know how hard they have worked on 

their routine. They were a credit to themselves and St 

Albert’s, Well Done Y4!  
 

Joseph Production with St Brigids 
On Thursday 30th March our Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

classes will be taking part in Joseph and the Amazing 

Technicolor Dreamcoat production along with St 
Brigids. The show will start at 7pm in 

St Albert’s Church and parents are 
invited along to watch. We would 

like to see as many children there as 
we can so, please come along.  

 

School Nurse Drop in Sessions 
The school nurse will be doing drop-in sessions on the 

following dates;  
Thursday 20th April  

Friday 19th May  

Friday 16th June  
Thursday 20th July  

 
She will be in school from 9-10am so if you wish to 

speak to her then please call into school.  

 
Medical Information Form 

As you may be aware at the beginning of the school 
year a Medical Information Form is given out to give 

you the chance to disclose any medial information or 
conditions. It is vitally important that we have this 

information to enable us to keep all children safe. For 

those who have not returned the form a new one has 
been sent out and should be brought back to school as 

soon as possible.  
 

 

Science Week Assembly  
TODAY Mr Breen led our Science Week Assembly.  We 

looked at the 5 strands of enquiry.   
Please see if your child can recall what they are: 

Comparing and Fair Testing 
Observation over time 

Classification 

Research 
Recognising Pattern 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Sacramental Dates 
Father David has asked us to remind parents/carers of 

those pupils making their First Communion this year 
that the celebration Mass for St Albert’s will take place 

on Saturday 13th May at 10am with preparation 

sessions taking place on Sunday 16th and 23rd 
April (after Mass). To help parents prepare for 

Communion we have a selection of beautiful 
Communion dresses (and two suits) which have been 

donated for free. If you are interested in this and have 

not already done so, please see Miss Jones 
 

Easter Bonnets  
Nursery and Alby Tots will hold their Easter bonnet 

celebrations on Friday 31st March at 10 am. 2 
family members per child are welcome to attend.  

 

Rec, Y1 and Y2 will hold their Easter 
bonnet parade on Monday 3rd April 

at 1.45pm in the school hall. Parents 
and carers are welcome to attend.  

 

Y4 Swimming  
Swimming will start for Y4 Next Thursday (30th 

March) and will continue to be every Thursday after 
returning from the Easter Holidays. Please make sure 

that your child has the correct swimming kit including 

swimming cap. Permission letters will be given for 
parents to sign and return back to school before next 

Thursday. 
 

Easter Raffle  
Our Easter Raffle tickets are still available to purchase 

next week. Children can bring in money at any time 

and be given their tickets to bring home. We will also 
be selling these at any Easter Events. £1 a strip to be 

in with a chance to win one of our fantastic hampers! 
All funds raised from this raffle will go towards 

creating new opportunities for all of our children to 

enjoy in the Summer Term. 
 

Y3 Music  
Starting Thursday 30th March Y3 will be starting 

Keyboards with the music teacher. This will carry onto 
after the Easter Holidays. The 

afterschool club for Y4 will continue 

until further notice.  
 

 
 

PTO  
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Big Lent Walk  
Today all of our classes went out walking around the 

school track as part of our bid to collectively walk 

4,725km (the distance to Jerusalem) by the end of 
lent. We have asked that children bring in a £1 

donation so that we can donate the proceedings to 
CAFOD to fight against world poverty. We will update 

you on how much we collected.   

 
Reading Hub  

From Monday 27th March there will be a 'Reading Hub' 
in Mrs Cruse's room 8.45-9am every morning. Children 

from year 2 are invited to come along and read with 
Year 5 children who applied to be Reading Buddies. If 

you are in Year 2 or 5, come into school from your 

normal gate and go directly to Mrs Cruse’s room and 
not through the school office. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Y1 Bible Tales  
On Wednesday 29th March Y1 will be taking part in 

their Bible Tales workshop along with an assembly in 

the afternoon. 
 

This Weeks Attendance  
Rec   91.2% 

Y1   92.2% 

Y2  86.7% 
Y3  86.4% 

Y4  91.7% 
Y5  90.8% 

Y6  85.2% 
 

 

 
 

 


